
Dear TBT Congregants, September 15, 2019 

High Holy Days services present traffic challenges as we arrive and depart Temple Beth Torah.  As 

head of the parking team, I invite you to help make our comings and goings as smooth and as safe as 

possible.  While we’ll have a dedicated group of congregants assisting you, preparing yourself in 

advance and knowing the parking plan will go a long way to getting you into and out of the area 

quickly and easily.  

1. Please enter the parking lot from the Foothill Rd. entrance. Be extra careful when exiting onto 

Foothill Rd. On exiting, please consider that it’s safer to turn right onto Foothill Rd. as you 

leave the property.  

2. The Kimball Rd. entrance will be blocked off before, during, and after High Holy Day services.  

3. The parking lot north of the building is designated for handicapped parking and for congregants 

that need some extra assistance. You should have a current Handicapped plate or hanger to park 

in that area. Volunteer teens will be helping people get out of their cars at the building entrance 

door. If you need to drop people off at the door of the building, you will be directed to enter the 

front lot, but please do not park there. Instead, reserve those parking spaces for handicapped 

congregants. 

4. Other available parking areas include the east paved parking lot, the overflow grassy parking 

lot, the First Assembly of God (Connect) church parking lot on Kimball Rd, and street parking 

on both Kimball Rd and Foothill Rd. If you use the overflow grassy parking area, please be 

especially careful of the fruit orchard.  

5. Please follow the instructions of the congregants who volunteer their time to direct traffic. 

6. Ventura Police officers will be present to help keep our services safe. 

7. If you need any other assistance, please do not hesitate to ask one of the parking volunteers. 

We have long had a good High Holiday parking experience, so let’s all work together to have another 

year of safe parking and driving. Thank you for your cooperation. 

L’shona tova, 

 

Ron Halpern 

House committee Parking/Security, 

TBT Brotherhood President 

 

Attached: Parking plan diagram  

  



 


